
 
Fox Mill Road and Pinecrest Road 

Intersection Improvements  
Fairfax County 

 

Virtual Public Information Meeting  
 

Monday, March 15, 2021, 7-8:30 p.m.  
www.virginiadot.org/FoxMillPinecrest 

 
Find out about planned improvements at the intersection of Fox Mill Road 
(Route 665) and Pinecrest Road. The improvements include installing a 
new traffic signal and constructing left-turn lanes on northbound and 
southbound Fox Mill Road. 
 
The meeting will be held as a virtual/online meeting. Information for 
accessing and participating in the virtual meeting is available at 
www.virginiadot.org/FoxMillPinecrest. The project team will make a 
short presentation beginning at 7 p.m. and answer questions for about an 
hour after the presentation. 
 
Review project information and meeting details on the webpage above or 
during business hours at VDOT’s Northern Virginia District Office,  
4975 Alliance Drive, Fairfax, VA 22030. Please call ahead at  
703-259-2768 or TTY/TDD 711 to make an appointment with appropriate 
personnel. 
 
Give your comments during the meeting, or by March 25, 2021 via the 
comment form on the project website, by mail to Mr. Christopher 
Barksdale, P.E., Virginia Department of Transportation, 4975 Alliance 
Drive, Fairfax, VA 22030 or by email to 
meetingcomments@VDOT.virginia.gov. Please reference “Fox Mill Road 
and Pinecrest Road Intersection Improvements” in the subject line. 
 
VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all programs and 
activities in accordance with Title VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. 
If you need more information or special assistance for persons with disabilities or 
limited English proficiency, contact VDOT Civil Rights at 703-259-1775.  

 
State Project: 0665-029-428, P101, R201, C501 

UPC: 118460 

In case an alternate date is needed, the meeting will be held Monday, 
March 22, 2021 at the same time. 

 
  


